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September 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
School pictures will be taken at the Holly Hills School on Tuesday, September 28th and Wednesday, 

September 29th.  Your child’s picture day is listed below by homeroom.  Children should be 

properly dressed on the date their pictures are scheduled.  Please visit mylifetouch.com to pre-
order your child’s pictures (Picture Day ID: EVTFMF8HP), OR send in the envelope 

provided, see below. ALL students must be photographed for school records.   

 
 

        Tuesday, September 28, 2021                          Wednesday, September 29, 2021   

 Mrs. Malone – Gr. K    ALL Preschool 
Mrs. MacManiman Gr. K    Mrs. Collins/Szalma – Gr. K 

 Ms. Yoerke – Gr. K     Mrs. Kressley – Gr. K 
 Mrs. Plantier/Hellmann – Gr. 1   Mrs.  Yotsko – Gr. 1 

 Mrs. Galvis – Gr. 1                Ms. John – Gr. 1 
 Ms. Hansel – Gr. 1     Mrs. Colling – Gr. 2 
 Mrs. Champion – Gr. 2    Mr. Brewer – Gr. 3 

 Mr. Comegno – Gr. 2    Mrs. Wesolowski – Gr. 3 
 Mrs. Price– Gr. 2     Mr. Hoff – Gr. 3 

 Mrs. Schultz/Niemiec – Gr. 2   Mrs. Dennison 
Mrs. Eckert/Pancheri– Gr. 3   Ms. Glover 

Mrs. Hudson—Gr. 3                               
 Mrs. Halloran       
 Ms. Priest      

         
 
   

 
If not paying online and choosing to submit payment with envelope: 

Make checks payable to LIFETOUCH.  

 An envelope is provided for each child.   Please pay for each child separately.  

 Send exact amount in money envelope provided on PICTURE DAY. 
 

 
You may contact Lifetouch directly at  
866-955-8342, or mylifetouch.com with questions regarding your child’s pictures. 

 

Holly Hills Elementary School 

500 Ogden Drive 

Westampton, NJ 08060 
(609)267-8565 

(609)702-9744 (fax) 
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